
Science Choice Board 

Name ____________________________________ 

 

Read pgs. 3 - 16 
How Do Scientist 

Investigate Questions? 
Please write the definition 

of the word observe and 
write down what you 

observe on page 7. Make 
sure it is at least a 

paragraph. 
 

Experiment 
Students should complete 

an investigating by 
becoming a scientist. 
Please go outside and 

observe any type of animal 
and predict what you think 

that animal would do. 
Write down what the 

animal did. Example: A 
bird sat on a bird bath and 

began to take a bath.   

Read pgs. 17 – 21 How Do 
Scientist Use Tools?  Why 

do scientist use tools/ what 
type of tools are used by 

scientist?  Write one 
paragraphs explaining why 

Scientist use a telescope 
and how does a telescope 

work. 

Read pgs. 33 - 48 
Answer questions 

following each page that 
have questions. Also, try 

this simple experiment at 
home. Mix water and oil 
together and gather data 
from the experiment and 
write down your answers. 

Add food coloring and 
explain what happens.  

FREE  
SPACE 

Read any Science Text, 
write a summary of 

what you read. 
 
 
 

Watch the NEWS 
Continue to write about 
the coronavirus. Each day 
jot down something that 
was said each day and turn 
in for a grade. 

 

Read pgs. 69 – 82 Please 
read: How Are Technology 

and Society Related and 
write a page about how 

technology is used for at 
home-based schooling. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Read pgs. 201 - 216 
look at the vocabulary 

Write down the definition 
of each word and turn in 

for a grade. 
 

Read pages 91-99, look at 
the vocabulary 

Make notes, draw pictures 
in the Inactive Glossary 
found in the back of the 

book.  

Week 4 


